
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our principals and teachers have worked very hard to prepare for eLearning K-12. Beginning 
Monday, March 30, 2020, your child will be able to access eLearning lessons through POLARIS. 
 
You will receive an email from your child’s principal that will be followed by email 
communication from your child’s teacher(s). Should you encounter any issues with lessons or 
technology, please reach out directly to your child’s teacher.  
 
Currently, buildings are open daily from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. Principals are also available to 
assist you.  
 
The district continues to monitor and provide you with up-to-date information from Governor 
DeWine and the Stark County Health Department. Please refer to the district website for the 
most current information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chris DiLoreto 
Superintendent 
 
 

 


